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I oppose this bill. We do not need to make government bigger for one thing. This is 

just a way to create more laws and greater bureaucracy. Secondly the best way to 

take care of the environment is to actually manage it responsibly, for example the 

forests which have been allowed to become overgrown and a fire danger. Also I am 

frankly tired of paying all the fees and taxes. Streamline this bloated Oregon 

government. Thank you.  


